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GIANT WALKING BUS 

On Wednesday, alongside the junior school, the children took part in the ‘Giant Walking 

Bus’. They walked around the perimeter of the infant school and junior school waving 

posters and calling on motorists to slow down. The aim of the ‘Giant Walking Bus’ is to 

encourage cars to slow down around schools and to raise 

awareness of road safety. 

 

 

Welcome to our  

New Reception and  

Nursery Parents 

 

This week, we were very  

excited to welcome the  

parents of our new nursery 

and reception children.  

 

Meetings took place this 

week to share information 

and welcome our new fami-

lies to school. 

 

We hope that their children 

are very happy and learn lots 

of new things during their 

time in school. 

 

 



School Attendance Matters 
 

This week’s  
Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our target for attendance is 96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to  

Class 12 
Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 8 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 1 

Class 
1 

Class 7 94.7% 97.2% 

Class 
2 

Class 8 98.3% 90.7% 

Class 
3 

Class 9 93% 95.3% 

Class 
4 

Class 10 94.7% 86% 

Class 
5 

Class 11 97.3% 94.7% 

Class 
6 

Class 12 97.7% 93.3% 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 19th June 

Y2 photographs 
 

Thursday 28th June 
Year 1 Trip to Space Port 

 
Week beginning 

2nd July 
Health Week 

 
Sunday 15th July 

Parish Family Fun Day 
Begins with Mass at 11.30 

 
Thursday 26th July 

School finishes 
 

Full dates are available on the school 
website. 

 
www.stmargaretmaryinfants.com 

 

Polite Request 
 
At the beginning and end of the 
school day, the ramp at the 
entrance to the school is for use 
by prams, pushchairs and  
wheelchairs.  
 
We politely ask, that other 
visitors to school use the steps 
and that people do not wait on or 
near the ramp.  
 
Congestion is building up  
during these busy times because 
the ramp and entrance area is not 
kept clear.  
 
Thank you for 
your  
Cooperation. 

Sharing our Faith 
 

June is traditionally the month 

of the Sacred Heart. During this 

month, the children will be 

thinking of ways to share the 

love of Jesus with their friends, 

families, neighbours and even 

with people they may never meet.  

 

We will be reflecting on St 

Paul’s letter to the Corinthians 

and his famous and popular 

writing about love;  
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